
The Borough of Avalon 
Cape May County 

Avalon, New Jersey 08202 
 
Notice of Intent to Award a Contract under a National Cooperative Purchasing Agreement with Sourcewell  

for Sewer Vacuum 
 

The Borough of Avalon intends to participate in the Sourcewell Contract #101221-VAC for Sewer Vacuum to secure a Single 
Engine Combination Jet/Vacuum Sewer Cleaner for the Borough. 
 
Information regarding this contract may be found at the Borough of Avalon, 3100 Dune Drive, Borough Hall, Business 
Administrator’s Office, Monday through Friday except legal holidays, from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM, as well as through the 
Sourcewell website @ www.sourcewell-mn.gov. 
 
The Borough of Avalon anticipates utilizing the Sourcewell contract on or about 2/10/22. The current Sourcewell contract 
term for Contract #101221-VAC is through 11/29/2025. 
 
It is the intent of the Borough of Avalon, NJ to make a contract award to Vac-Con, Inc., 969 Hall Park Road, Green Cove 
Springs, FL 32043 as needed and determined in the best interest of the Borough of Avalon, NJ and to utilize Sourcewell 
Vendors, pursuant to the proposal submitted in response to the Sourcewell Contract #101221-VAC for Sewer Vacuum. 
 
The Borough of Avalon is permitted to join national cooperative purchasing agreements under the authority of N.J.S.A. 
52:34-6.2(b)(3). 
 
The comment period ends 02/10/2022. 
 
 
Joseph S. Clark, QPA 
Borough Purchasing Agent 
 
Publication Date:  January 30, 2022 
 


